Our Lady of Mt Carmel Primary

Year 1 Reward Day Term 1

22nd February 2023

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Year 1 has earned themselves a reward day for Term 1! We are super excited and proud of all the
great learning happening in Year 1. Our reward day will take place on Friday, 24th February.

For their reward day, students will be allowed to wear mufti clothes. They are reminded to bring
their school hat, or a suitable alternative hat, to be worn at recess and lunch, as well as ensuring
that they are wearing shirts with sleeves, singlets are not appropriate. Students also need to
ensure they wear enclosed shoes that are suitable for all school activities.

Thank you for your support,
Year 1 Teachers
CULTURE LEARNING




